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HERE’S WHAT'S ON TAP...

Eighteen Scholarships to be Awarded

July 18, 2000
Scholarship Dinner
Christ United Methodist Church
3500 Cleveland Ave. NW
Social 6.30 p.m.
Dinner 7.00 p.m.
July 23, 2000:

HOF Kickoff Parade
3.00 p.m.

August 11, 2000
Hill Gang Golf Outing
Followed by Dinner
Skyland Pines
August 15, 2000
Lehman Alumni Picnic
Hoover Park
6.00—10.00 p.m.
August 29 - September 4, 2000
Lehman Alumni Booth
Stark County Fair
October 10, 2000
Dinner/Reverse Raffle
Lolli's Restaurant
Social Hour 6.30 p.m.
Dinner 7.30 p.m.
October 24, 2000
All City Alumni Night
Hosted by Lehman Alumni
Lehman Middle School
7.00 p.m.
December 13, 2000
Association Open Meeting
Amateur Sports Hall of Fame
7.00 p.m.
January 19, 2001
Polar Party
Windsor Hall

Eighteen scholarships will be awarded at
the 2000 Scholarship Banquet on July 18,
2000 at Christ United Methodist Church,
3500 Cleveland Avenue NW, Canton.
The social hour will begin at 6.30 p.m.,
with the dinner at 7.00 p.m. Mr. Mike
will cater the Banquet.

Tickets are $10.00 each and may be
obtained from Claudia Burgess Selby
at (330) 455-6655 or Shirley Smith at
(330) 453-5384. Reservations are
requested by July 12, 2000.

Alumni are reminded that the first
drawing for the Millennium 2000 Raffle
will be held this evening. Wouldn’t it be
nice to honor the scholarship winners and
then win the first $100. award this year,
Seventeen scholarships have been given
by the Alumni Association and one by
Evelyn Barth Kolbl in remembrance of
her daughter, Linda Kolbl Weigand,
class of 1969 (see article on Page 2). The
scholarship recipients are the following;
Daniel J. Capri, a 2000 graduate of
North Canton Hoover High School. He
will attend the University of Dayton
where he will study computer science
and psychology with a particular interest
in artificial intelligence. He is the son of
Jon Capri of the class of 1974,

Amanda Dowling, a 2000 graduate of
St. Thomas Aquinas High School in
Louisville. She will attend John Carroll
University where she will major in

Bud Williams 50, Jay
Jones ‘45, Claudia Burgess
Selby “75 and Tim Elder 57
pose at Lehman Middle
School while attending the
Alumni Association meeting
May 17th. Alumni heard Mr,
Zettie Sims, Lehman princi-
pal, bring them up to date on
the school and Lynn Ormis-
ton of Quest Recovery Ser-
vices make a presentation on
the mentor program at Leh-
man.,

accounting with plans to become a
C.P.A. Her grandfather is Gus Reale
of the class of 1956.

Erin Dowling is also a graduate of St.
Thomas Aquinas High School and is
attending Ashland University
following which she plans to take a
position in the health education field.
Her long range plans include a master’s
degree and a Ph.D. She also is the
granddaughter of Gus Reale.

Brian J. Ebie of the class of 2000 at
Jackson High School. Brian will attend
Malone College where he plans to
obtain a bachelor’s degree in nursing
and then pursue a degree in
Anesthesiology. He is the son of Mary
Jane (Potts) Ebie of the class of 1975,
Matthew W. Ernst graduated in the
class of 2000 at Perry High School and
plans to attend the University of
Michigan where he will dual major in
engineering and music. He then hopes
to become a design engineer in the auto
indusiry, while also working in the
music industry on a part time basis.

His mother is Mary Lou (Unger)
Reiman of the class of 1970.

Brittany Gotter, a 2000 graduate of
Louisville High School, will attend
Kent State University. At this time she
has not decided on her major. She is
the granddaughter of Gus Reale of the

(Continued on page 4)




A HUGE THANK YOU...

A huge ‘thank you” to the Lehman Alumni
and friends who so graciously have sup-
ported the efforts of the Alumni Association
to benefit the Scholarship Fund. As re-
ported on page one, because of your gener-
osity, this has enabled us to award seventeen
scholarships totaling $8500. this year. The
eighteenth has been generously donated by
Evelyn Barth Kolbl (see the article at
right).

The total of all proceeds from the dinner/
reverse raffle, Entertainment Books, silent
auction, Millennium tickets, pasta dinner
and donations totaled a little over $9000.
With collection of annual dues running a
little behind, the Board made the decision to
send out postcards in November 1999 to
Association members whose dues were not
up-to-date; the response from this mailing
was very good and we thank you all as this
money covers our operating expenses, in-
cluding much of the cost of the Journal,
allowing us to use the proceeds of our ac-
tivities for scholarships. To save us the cost
of posteards, would cach of you do us the
favor of mailing in your 2000 dues if you
have not already done so.

With your assistance on this and participa-
tion in the activities in the remainder of this
year and in early 2001, we hope to be able
to match or exceed this year’s results and
give at least 18 scholarships in 2001,
Thank you again and pass on our success to
other Lehman graduates and friends—new
members are always welcome!

Barbara Montgomery Udeck ‘56
President

MEMORIALS, DONATIONS
AND CONTRIBUTIONS

Please keep the Lehman Alumni Schol-
arship Fund in mind when considering a
memorial or contribution to a worthy
cause. Also consider leaving a grant
to the Scholarship Fund in your will.

As we stated last issue, flowers are
lovely, but an education lasts forever
and will be a lasting remembrance. We
also gratefully accept donations for the
same worthy purpose. Please send
these to P.O. Box 8175, Canton, OH
44711. 3
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Linda Kolbl Weigand

Scholarship

Evelyn Barth Kolbl, class of 1943, has
been very generous to the Lehman Alumni
Scholarship Fund. This year marks the sec-
ond scholarship she has funded in the mem-
ory of her late daughter, Linda Kolbl Wei-
gand, class of 1969. Linda graduated from
Grove City College and, at the time of her
death, was teaching at Frazer Elementary
School in the Plain Local School system.
The recipient of this scholarship will be
announced at the Scholarship Banguet on
July 18, 2000.
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¥r Our sincere appreciation to **
¥r the following  alumni who 3%

"4 have made generous dona-

tions to the
jjt Fund—
= Frances Anderson Fessler ‘39
¥r Lynn Warnock Anderson '54
+- Polly McAfee Duplain ‘57
e Bob Fitz ‘52

Bill Lemmon '55
#r Milan McMannis '56
++ Marge Hartman Boeshart '46
s Nancy Anderson Cross '46 i
* Delores Austin Davis '46 B
#r Marge Fletcher '46
- Joan Lohr Harold ‘46
S Leora Dretke Klotz '46

Mary Jane Kennedy Thurin '46
¥r Carolyn Zerby Wallenfelsz ‘46
<+ Evelyn Barth Kolbl '43 i
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FA Communitly Followup

We reported last issue that the Alumni Associa-
tion had donated $250. to the 7A Community of
Lehman Middle School. Lehman teacher Chris-
ten Sedmock has written us a letter stating that
we would be proud of the students for carrying
on the spirit, pride and kindness to others that
Lehmanites are noted for. Recently the 7TAs
cleaned the entire area from 12th Street down
Fulton to Cottage Place and west to Monument
Road. Affer this, they were treated to lunch by
Emie and Patti Schott of Taggarts who also
made a monetary contribution to the 7A’s.

Scholarship .
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OBITUARIES

The Alumni Association regrets
to advise the deaths of the fol-
lowing alumni:

Gene M. Beatty ‘58

Mary (Rundt) Dunlap ‘40
Philip M. Furbay ‘38

Edith Eileen (Ellis) Gordon

YEAR 2001 REUNIONS

The class of 1941 has scheduled their
60th reunion for the last week of Sep-
tember 2001. Mark your December
2000 calendar with a note to mark your
new 2001 calendar and block out the
last week in September to be in Canton.
Carol Cook Warstler, Martha Toot
Wasson and Dr. Ralph Lind are work-
ing to make it a great reunion.

Class of 1976 - anyone who would be
interested in helping with the 25th an-
niversary reunion of Class of '76
should contact Bruce Williamson at
(330) 478-0444.
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YEAR 2000 REUNIONS

CLASS OF 1940
The class of 1940 will hold their 80th
reunion October 13 and 14, 2000. Fri-
day evening will be at Brookside Coun-
try Club and Saturday evening will be at
the Waterford.
Missing class members are: Wanda
Wendall (Mrs. Paul Wood), Helen
Vuille (Mrs. Helen Barham), Dale
Maust, Jay Seefong, Carl Parretta
and Marilyn Pugh.
If you have information on how to con-
tact any of the above, or wish further
information, contact Joyce (Poling)
Carper at (330) 875-8354.

CLASS OF 1945
The class of 1945 will begin their 55th
reunion with a kickoff get-together with
finger food and refreshments at Tam
O'Shanter Friday evening,,K September
8, 2000.
On Saturday, September 9th, they will
have a late morning get-together at the
Meyers Lake party room with the reun-
ion dinner that evening at the Water-
ford.
Call Barbara (Stewart) Tillett at (330)
456-4193 or Don Judisch at (330) 432-
2392 for more information.

CLASS OF 1950
The class of 1950 will start their 50 year
reunion on August 18, 2000 with an
evening get-together at the home of
Mary Stires Schumacher.
A dinner and dance featuring the 17
piece Akron Community Big Band will
be held at Congress Lake Club on
August 19 and a Sunday brunch at the
home of Louise Gilmore Gibbs on Au-
gust 20.
Missing classmates are:
Ruth Ann (Crum) Myer, Dorothy
(Clark) Carlson and Joyce (Sewell)
Burgess.
If you have any information on these

missing classmates or wish further in-
formation on the reunion, contact
Beverly (Sue) Stevenson at (330) 492-
7898 or write to her at 328 - 38th Street
N.W., Canton, Ohio 44709.

CLASS OF 1955
The Class of 1955 will hold their 45th
Reunion the weekend of September 8-
9, 2000. Friday night will feature a get-
together at the North Canton Civic Cen-
ter.
On Saturday, the class will tour the Leh-
man school building in the morning and
then hold their reunion dinner that night
at the Canton Club. For further infor-
mation, please contact Bill Rearick at
(330) 833-5628 or Nancy (Walker)
Hargraves at (330) 499-9692.

CLASS OF 1965
The Class of 1965 is planning a reunion
the weekend of September 238 - Octo-
ber 1, 2000. Contact Gregg Schorsten
at (330) 499-1414 for further detalils.

CLASS OF 1975
Friday, July 28th is Get Reacquainted
Night at Eastbury Bowling Center on
Route 62 in Canton at 8 PM. Free
bowling and cash bar all night!
Saturday, July 29th is the Main Event at
Lake Cable Clubhouse in Jackson Twp.
on Fulton Dr. Social hour from 6-7 PM
with cash bar all evening. Catered din-
ner buffet (by reservation only) at 7 PM.
Music, dancing & prizes until midnight.
Cost is $30 for singles and $60 per cou-
ple. Classmates are reminded that the
deadline for reservations has been ex-
tended until July 15 2000 and are
asked to please make their reservations
soon so they may join in the fun!

Any questions, please call Kathy Delap
Fraley at (330) 494-5306 or by e-mail,
kafraley@juno.com.

DINNER/REVERSE
RAFFLE

QOctober 10, 2000 has been chosen as
the date for our third annual dinner/
reverse raffle. Last year our scholarship
fund benefited by $5018., and we hope
to realize the same amount this year.
The dinner will again be held at Lolli's
Restaurant in BelPar. There will only be
200 tickets sold at $50.00 each, which
includes dinner. Guests may
accompany a ticket holder for an
additional $15.00. Dinner entrees are
Boston Strip Steak, Orange Roughy and
Chicken.

If unable to attend, but want to purchase
a ticket, cost will be $35.00. This should
be of interest to our out-of-town alumni.
Top prize will be $2500., with other
prizes also being given at periodic times
during the reverse raffle, with a total of
$3200. to be awarded.

To obtain a ticket, please call Barbara
Udeck at 330-492-7000 or Vivian
Crawford at 330-455-2080 . Out-of-
towners, please send your check to
Barbara at P.O. Box 8175, Canton, Ohio
44711 together with a note advising how
many tickets you would like to purchase
and the name(s), address(es) and
telephone number(s) which you would
like on the ticket(s). Ticket stub(s) will
be mailed to you.

Hurry, only 200 tickets are available!

LEHMAN ALUMNI
ASSOCIATION YEAR 2000 DUES
If you have not yet paid your $10.00
Alumni Association dues for the year
2000, the renewal form is below. We will
accept payment for multiple years® dues if
you prefer, just note this on the form be-
low when you mail this with your check.
If you would like to include a donation to
the Scholarship Fund, note this also
(we’ve provided a space).

Lamie[[funera[ CANTON LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
e MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION
opte Last Name Class Year
Locally Owned First Name Maiden Name
Address
Paul J. Lamiell, Class of 1957, Clyy State ZipCode_
ard : Home Telephone
Paul J. Lamiell, Jr., Directors New Membership  Renewal 3 Scholarship Fund Donation-
Please mail with your check for $10. or more to: Canton Lehman Alumni
14th and Cleveland Avenue N. W. Association, P. O. Box 8175
Canton, Ohio 44703 Canton, OH 44711
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Eighteen Scholarships to he Awarded

(Continued from page 1)

class of 1956.

Eric Hecker is a 2000 graduate of
Massillon Washington High School.
He will attend the University of
Dayton majoring in middle childhood
education. He also plans to play
basketball at the college level. He is
the son of William Hecker, a 1969
graduate of L.H.S.

Ashley Hoover, a 2000 graduate of
GlenOak High School, will attend the
Ohio State University. Following her
graduation, she plans to “see where the
world will take me”. She is the
daughter of Debbie (Wilds) Hoover of
the class of 1974.

Andrea Kull is a 1997 graduate of
Perry High School. She attends Freed-
Hardeman College in Henderson,
Tennessee, where she is majoring in
psychology, with a minor in art. She
then plans to attend graduate school to
become a licensed art therapist. Her
mother is Janet (Tedrick) Kull, a 1968
graduate.

Erin Kull is a 2000 graduate of Perry
High School. She will attend Freed-
Hardeman College in Henderson,
Tennessee, where she will major in
business. Her goal is to then attend law
school, practice 7 or 8 years and then
pursue a judgeship. She is also the
daughter of Janet (Tedrick) Kull.
Joseph G. Landry II, a 1998 graduate
of Providence Senior High School in
Charlotte, North Carolina, attends the
University of North Carolina at
Wilmington, majoring in pre-medicine
and biology with a minor in chemistry.
He is the son of Marilyn (Remmele)
Landry, class of 1965.

Melanie Landry graduated in the class
of 1999 of Providence Senior High
School in Charlotte, North Carolina.
She attends the University of North
Carolina at Wilmington, where she in
majoring in marine biology and
minoring in chemistry. She plans to
attend wveterinary school after her
undergraduate studies. Her mother is
Marilyn (Remmele) Landry of the

PHONE (330) 452-4041

Welch-Sekeres-Lewis Funeral Home

263 TUSCARAWAS STREET, WEST
CANTON, CRID 44T08

ROBERT A, LEWIS
FUNERAL INHECTOR

class of 1965.

Kristen E. Maier is a 2000 graduate of
Jackson High School. She will attend
Wheaton College where she plans to
major in photography and film
production. She is the granddaughter
of Rose M. (Mailat) Maier, class of
1950.

Melissa M. Meola is a 2000 graduate
of Canton McKinley High School. She
will attend the Ohio State University
where she will major in music with the
goal of becoming a performer or
teacher. Her father is Paul Meola of
the class of 1969.

Brady Steineck, a member of the class
of 2000 at Canton Central Catholic
High School. He will attend the
University of Akron, where in addition
to his studies, he plans to play baseball.
His grandparents are Harry and Jean
Steineck, both of the class of 1948.
Sara Vermillion graduated from Perry
High School in 1998. She attends the
University of Akron, where she has just
completed her sophomore year
majoring in chemical engineering, She
is the daughter of Peggy (Farrell)
Vermillion of the class of 1976.

Emily T. Whitehouse is a 1999
graduate of Canton McKinley High
School. She continues her studies at
the Ohio State University where she
plans to obtain a doctorate in veterinary
medicine. Her father is Steven T.
Whitehouse of the class of 1972.

Ted Williams is a 2000 graduate of
North Canton Hoover High School. He
will attend the Ohio State University
where he plans to major in journalism,
with the goal of becoming a
sportscaster.

He is the grandson of Norma (Kifer)
Weber of the class of 1940.

.G. Endres
Builder

s Room Additions

 Remodeling

A Kilchens & Baths

8« Counter Tops

¥ * Corantic Tile

Floors & Walls
Call Steve Endres

454-2964
Skilled « Honest * Keliable
Since 1_9_65 -
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HILL GANG OUTING

The annual Lehman Alumni Hill
Gang Golf Outing will be held at
Skyland Pines Golf Club on
August 11, 2000. Tee times can
be reserved starting at 11.00
a.m. with 16 tee times available
to accommodate 64 golfers. Call
Kent Smith at 330-493-0943
and request your preference—
first call, first choice on times.
Golf will be followed by dinner in
the clubhouse with a social hour
at 6.00 p.m., followed by dinner
and awarding of prizes at 7.00 p.
m. You do not have to play golf
to attend the dinner. For further
details, call Kent.

CUTLER ASSOCJ/ING.

BETTER HOMES AND GARDENS®
2013 Applegrove MW,

B H 4472

VISIT ME

www.abbeyspring.com

Chuck Steineck, class of *68
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| NAMES IN THE NEWS I

SUSAN BROWNFIELD '65 was
featured in the Repository "Looking
Back" feature when she worked on
a display board at Woodland
School, now renamed Barbara
Schreiber School.

STANLEY GREENWALD '53 was
recently acknowledged for starting
his fourth decade in the insurance
industry.

Stan and wife Charlotte have been
married 41 years and have three
children.

JIM SCHWERZLER '51 was recog-
nized for his work with the Massillon
Knights of Columbus and their free
hot lunch program.

JOHN WERREN '55 served as
Master of Ceremonies forthe 13th
year for the Pro Football Hall of
Fame Festival Queen Pageant.

. S R

Partners

Kent 8. Smith
GRF, ABR, REALTOR

2428 Whippla Ava., N.WY.
Cantor, Otio 44708

Office (330) 477-2400 Ext, 303
; i FAX, (330} 4771177 Homa {330) 403-0943
Earh Office Indepmdam!y Owned and Operated

DR BERNIE MCCONNELL '46 was
recently inducted into the Distin-
guished Dental Service Academy of
Stark County.

HARRY AND JEAN STEINECK '48
are popping their buttons over
grandson Brady who received a
scholarship to attend the University
of Akron. Brady, an excellent base-
ball player at Canton Central Catho-
lic, received an athletic scholarship
but when Akron learned of his ex-
cellence in academics they
changed it from an athletic scholar-
ship to an academic scholarship.
NAN (SHENGLE) REARICK '54
displayed some of her work in the
Artfest held in downtown Canton

as part of the Streetfest.

Brothers GREGG SCHORSTEN '65
and BRUCE SCHORSTEN 66
sponsored the annual Schorsten
Junior Golf Tournament.

MILLENNIUM 2000 RAFFLE

Below you will find six raffle tickets
for the Millennium 2000 raffle; if you
want one chance at winning the $100
prize in each monthly drawing and the
$1000 grand prize in January 2001, fill
out one ticket and return it with your
$5.00 check to the Lehman High
Alumni Association, P. O. Box 8175,
Canton, Ohio 44711; if you want three,
send these with $10.00. With all six
tickets, please enclose $20.00.

All winning tickets in the Millennium
2000 drawings will be re-entered in
subsequent drawings, so you have the
opportunity to win more than once, and
all proceeds benefit the scholarship
fund.

The first drawing for the $100 monthly
prize in the Millennium 2000 Raffle
will be held at the Scholarship Dinner
on July 18, with the second to be held
at the Alumni Picnic on August 13,

If you have any questions regarding the
raffle, please call Chairman Jay Jones
at 499-5739.

eset (}Fm.’ cj)'rm
OU T2TH ST HW.
MO, OH!O 44703

Lehman Alumni Millennium 2000

Raffle
Name
Address
City
State Zip
Telephone

Lehman Alumni Millennium 2000

é/ canton flower shop
L 201 Central Plaza S.

,_ Canton, Ohio 44702
453-0183
”}? Bob and JoAnri Brewster

We tmlv:r Major Credit Cards Accepted

Lehman Alumni Millennium 2000

Raffle
Name
Address
City
State Zip
Telephone

Raffle
Name
Address
City
State Zip
Telephone
Lehman Alumni Millennium 2000
Raffle
Name
Address
City
State Zip
Telephone

John Shaheen '71

Phaone: {330) 452-0442
Fax: (330} 452-5150
wwwRuroursCafe.com

725 30th Street NE
Canton, Ohio 44714

Lehman Alumni Millennium 2000

Raffle
Name
Address
City
State Zip
Telephone

Lehman Alumni Millennium 2000

Raffle
Name
Address
City
State Zip
Telephone
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CANTON LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL

ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
P. 0. BOX 8175
CANTON, OHIO 44711

Return Service Requested

2000 ASSOCIATION OFFICERS
President Barbara Montgomery
Udeck 56
Telephone 492-7000
Vice Pres. J. Arlan Shank ‘43
Telephone 875-5843
Corr. Sec. Nickie Lang Wingert “44
Telephone 488-2192
Rec. Sec.  Kitty (Shourds) McClelland
‘71
Telephone 453-3577
Treasurer Beverly (Sue) Stevenson 50
Telephone 492-7898
Trustees Tim Elder °57
Harry Hansen °54
Claudia Burgess Selby 75
Karl Shank “41
Joyce Esber 52
Shirley Smith
Immediate Past President
Joanne (Reynolds)
Moody ‘53

GOT NEWS?

Send any items for the Journal to:
Lehman H . S. Alumni Association
Attention: Journal Editor
P O. Box 8175
Canton, Ohio 44711
You can also fax these to Joanne
(Reynolds) Moody, editor, at 330-875-
8477 or to Jack Dillon, publisher, at
330-966-8326. Deadline for the next
issue is September 15, 2000.

THE POLAR BEAR
SAYS
COME HONOR OUR
SCHOLARSHIP
WINNERS
JULY 184

BITS AND PIECES

ENTERTAINMENT BOOKS

It will soon be time to take orders
for the Entertainment Books. Keep
in mind all proceeds from these
books benefit the Scholarship
Fund. There will be a signup sheet
at the Fair or call Barbara Udeck
at 330-492-7000 to reserve yours.
PARADES

We need alumni to carry the Leh-
man banner in the Hall of Fame
Kick Off Parade on July 23rd and
would like a convertible or two with
driver. Call Barbara Udeck at 330-
492-7000 to volunteer yourself and/
or your car.

ANNUALS

The Alumni Association would still
like to have copies of the Lehman
Annuals for 1953, 1970, 1973,
1974 and 1976. If you are willing
to donate an annual from any of
these years, please contact Bar-
bara Udeck at 330-492-7000.
STARK COUNTY FAIR

\We will have a booth under the
grandstand again this year and
assistance will be needed August
29 through September 4. The
shifts are in four hour increments.
We also need setup personnel on
August 27th. Call Nickie Wingert
at 488-2192 or Barbara Udeck at
492-7000 to volunteer.
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U. S. POSTAGE
PAID
CANTON, OH
PERMIT NO. 377




	PAGE 1
	PAGE 2
	PAGE 3
	PAGE 4
	PAGE 5
	PAGE 6

